
Knox Gifted Academy 

Yearbook Club 

KGA’s Yearbook Club is for students interested in photography and/or yearbook 

design and layout.  We are looking for detail-oriented, hardworking members that 

will collaborate and create a memorable 2017-2018 KGA Knights Yearbook. 

 The Yearbook Club is open to 5th and 6th grade students only. 

 

 Yearbook Club will meet in room C5 on Wednesday mornings, 8:15am-8:45am, 

beginning September 20, 2017. 

 

 The fee for Yearbook Club is $10 and will be included on your Infinite Campus 

account through InTouch.  The fee will also cover the cost of a Yearbook Club 

T-shirt. More information regarding the extracurricular fees and tax credit 

contributions will be sent to you later this month. Please DO NOT send payment 

now. 

 

 If your student is interested in Yearbook Club, please have them: 
 

o  Complete and return the attached KGA Yearbook Club Application by 

Friday, September 15, 2017. 

o This club has limited enrollment and will be based on applications 

submitted. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Nicole Roselius 

 roselius.nicole@cusd80.com 

(480) 812-6100  

 

 

mailto:roselius.nicole@cusd80.com


 

KGA Yearbook Club Application 
 

 

Student Name  

Teacher’s Name  

Parent’s Name(s)  

Student T-shirt size  

Email Address  

  

Why do you want to be a part of the Yearbook Club? 

 

  

  

  

 

What does being a team player mean to you? 

 

  

  

  

 

Describe a time when you had to pay attention to lots of details. 

 

  

  

  

 

PLEASE READ AND SIGN: 
 

As a member of the KGA Yearbook Club, I understand that I am responsible for my actions.  I will bring 

a positive attitude to each meeting and be open to learning new things.  I will show respect for my 

mentors, teammates and equipment. I am participating in this club because I want to learn.  My signature 

below means that I understand what is expected of me. 

 

Please turn in your completed application to the office no later than Friday, September 15th. CLUB SIZE 

WILL BE LIMITED. You will be notified by Monday, September 18th, if your application has been 

accepted. 
 

 

 

Student Signature  Date  

Parent Signature  Date  

 


